
NNI Seeks Applicants for Minor Home Repair Programs 

NNI works to help residents keep their homes healthy and safe through programs that provide home 

repair at little to no cost for home-owners.  NNI administers several home repair programs, each one has 

qualifying criteria. All of these programs are for minor home repairs only. Cosmetic changes or remodels 

are not allowed. Examples of allowable repairs are ‘handyman’ electrical or plumbing repairs, gutter 

cleaning and HVAC repairs.  

Two applicant information sessions have been scheduled to explain the application process, program 

guidelines and answer any questions, Saturday, April 22nd at 10 AM, and Wednesday, May 24th at 4 PM. 

Both are at NNI.  

Please call Mary at 816.454.2036 to RSVP your attendance or apply for the minor home repair programs.  

  

 

  

 


